
  

I sincerely hope everyone is enjoying the late spring/early summer weather wherever you may be located. 
Periodically, I plan on sending out newsletters to keep you updated on what is happening at SES. The intent of the 
newsletter is to keep you updated on projects that we currently have ongoing, which may help you identify potential 
Work in your territories. As always, feel free to reach out to us at any time should you have any questions 
concerning engineered fall protection systems. 
 

 

 

                                              

 

 

                                                                               

The picture to the left is of a rooftop 
horizontal lifeline system supported by CB18 
rigid anchors from Guardian. The customer 
recently installed a new roof hatch, so the 

horizontal lifeline system had to be re-routed 
around this new hatch. SES was able to cut 

and splice this cable, install four new 90-
degree corner units and reinstall the 

horizontal lifeline system to provide perimeter 
fall protection for the customer on this 

rooftop. 

The 3D model to the right was put 
together for an access platform to inspect 
open bed trucks at a poultry management 

company in Nebraska. SES will design, 
furnish and install this platform, which is 
40’ long, three feet wide and sits eight 

feet off the floor. This 3D model allowed 
our customer to understand fully what we 

were proposing and was significant in 
their decision to issue SES a contract for 

this Work. 
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